12/24/66

Dear by, rost,

As per my last letter, 1t no' seems like May 19 is okey, but plesse be
certain to check with me in edvance, for my days are now too full end too few,
w th not enoigh hours for what I'm into.

Sincerely,

Harold Weisberg
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Dec. 14, 1966

Vr, Harold Welsberg
Cog 4'Or Farm
Hyattstown, Md. 20734
Dear Mr. Welsberg,

You iIndicated in your last letter that you might have
more time in the new year.

Wiould you be free to address our Forum on Friday evening,
May 19th?

Looking forward to reading your new book, T am

i

Ralph Post for the
RPsrp Scuth Shore Forum



